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Comments: I am writing in strong opposition to the proposed fixed anchor guidance. This proposal simply

misrepresents the impact of anchors on our wild spaces. Further it would pose a great safety risk to climbers and

increase the need for costly and dangerous rescues by trained NPS personnel.

 

While I am in favor of reasonable regulation to protect and preserve our wilderness spaces, this particular

proposal should be scrapped and redone from the ground up with consultation and advice from climbers.

 


